Outstanding Senior

Congratulations to Nathan Rosenfeld for being named the
Outstanding Senior for the month of December.
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Counseling Office Happenings

The Lackawanna Leadership Program held their monthly
meeting on December 19, 2024,

Gadgets for Future Graduates

Reminder for seniors — The Senior Financial Aid Night will be
held on Monday, January 13, 2025 in the high school
cafeteria. A representative from PHEAA will be on hand to

The 5 Annual Gadgets for Future Graduates program took place
in December.

The program is designed to provide useful gifts for deserving
students in grades 9-12 (those not covered under the Toys for Kids
program). The program is supported via various fundraisers and
community donations received throughout the year.

Dave Shollock dropped off the Christmas gifts on December 17,
2024, that they purchased for 25 students at FCRHS. All gifts are
meant to assist students with their academics, college plans and/or
career goals. These gifts were distributed to the students before the
Christmas break.

A huge thank you to Dave Shollock, Courtney Shollock, Dan
Nebzydoski, William Orasin III, and Mike Tammero for making
25 student’s futures brighter.

help complete the FAFSA for all those planning on attending
college in the fall.

The Forest City Regional Education Foundation, First National
Bank, and the Honesdale National Bank, the Forest City
Regional School District is able to offer dual enrollment
scholarships for our students whose family household income
is less than $85,000.00 annually with an additional allowance
of $15,000 per dependent. Available scholarship money will
be distributed to juniors and seniors. Applications are due on
Monday, January 20, 2025.

Semi-Formal Dance

On Friday, January 10, 2025, the Forest City Regional High
School held the annual Semi-Formal Dance.

Toys for Kids Program

The Forest City Regional High School National Honor Society
held their annual Toys for Kids Initiative this year.

*Ashley Bossick drafted a letter asking local businesses to help
sponsor our toy drive.

*Kayleigh Graham, Nathan Rosenfeld, Laura Nebzydoski and
Clara Stackhouse reached out to businesses with the letters.

*Abygale Plevyak wrote a grant to provide the $50.00 gift cards
to Zazzera's Market for each family.

*NHS officers along with Mya Clark shopped for gifts for each of
the students on our list.

Officers loaded the boxes of gifts into the cars on December 19,
2025, and handed out the gift cards.

Thank you to Joanne Holgate and the National Honor Society for
providing gifts for 18 families consisting of 43 children ranging
from 2-13 years old.

The dance was held in the high school cafeteria. The theme

for this year is “Clue.” Students took part in “The Mystery at

the High School.” There were light refreshments served and
music was provided by Miss Courtney Daniels.

A great time was held by all.

Enrollment 2" Quarter

Enrollment as of The end of the 2™ quarter will

January 7, 2025. take place on Friday, January
17, 2025.

Grade 7 — 58

Grade 8 — 63 Parents are encouraged to

Grade 9 — 55 follow their child/s progress by

Grade 10 — 63 signing into their Parent Portal.

Grade 11 — 44

Grade 12 =59 Attendance is an important

factor in achieving educational

sSuccess.
Total Enrollment:

342




